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 DILTON MARSH C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter 7 Term 2 - Friday 16th December 2022 

Dear parents and carers  
 
We have had a lovely and very busy end to Term 2, despite some very unwelcome bugs and viruses which have 
affected many of our children and staff.  
 
Well done to Lime, Cherry and Ash Classes who gave a very polished performance of  ‘Busy, Busy Bethlehem’ at the 
end of last week. This week it felt very special to be back in the church for our Christmas Service.  We’ve also en-
joyed Christmas dinner on Tuesday and  the FODS raffle which raised £586 for school fund.  Finally, today, we had a 
very fitting end to the Christmas festivities  with the Pantomime performance of ’Goldilocks and the three bears’ 
which was thoroughly enjoyed by all!  
 
The Air Ambulance team also visited this week to share some essential life saving tips to our children in Years 2, 5  
&  6 - please ask your child to share what they learnt from this experience. 
 
On behalf of all our staff team, I would like to wish all our families a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year - enjoy 
and keep safe. We look forward to seeing you all back on Wednesday 4th January 2023.  
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Final Celebrations of 2022 

Congratulations to Indie (Chestnut Class) and Tallulah (Beech Class) who have both been successful in the  
championships for Westbury Amateur Swimming Club. Indie was awarded 1st place in both freestyle and  
backstroke and 2nd place in breaststroke. Tallulah won the Under 11 girls Butterfly. Well done also to Elize (Willow 
Class) for getting her 4th belt - green belt in kickboxing.  Well done to all of you for your hard work, commitment 
and resilience.  

 


